TOASTMASTERS INTERNATIONAL

Dear District Leaders,

The call for candidate declarations must be posted to the no later than January 15. The posting can be made on the District website or the Districts primary method of communication with members.

International Director Richard E. Peck has created a <u>video</u> to help District leader candidates demonstrate the Toastmasters core values for the upcoming campaign season. The tips will help candidates focus on their campaigns and avoid some common missteps.

Please share this email with the, District Leadership Committee, and with all candidates. This email has been sent to the Region Advisors, District Directors, Program Quality Directors, Club Growth Directors, and Immediate Past District Directors.

Best regards,

District Leader Service and Support phone: +1 720-439-5050 ext. 1405



www.toastmasters.org